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Comments: fees

The fees and permits are completely over the top. The government seems to be trying to close off access to our
public lands and this is unacceptable. As someone that lives near the Gorge | understand overrun trailheads with
too many people and not enough common sense but the vastness of these restrictions is TOO MUCH. Instead
of using a scalpel the forest service is using an ax. Please rein itin. This is government overreach. All the fees
never seem to go back to the trailheads where they are collected anywhere so faith in your processes are lost.
This is totally insane!

Carolyn Williams
NE Portland



